
Appendix 3 

Wyoming Public School 
 

Excursion Information ~ Arrival of the First Fleet (Sydney) 
 
Dear parent or caregiver, 
 
Stage 2 students will be participating in an excursion to Manly, The Rocks and Barangaroo on 
Thursday 16 June 2022.  
 
This excursion has been planned to supplement work being completed in the following Key Learning 
Areas / Topics: 
 

 History – First Contacts 
 English – The Unlikely Story of Bennelong and Phillip 

 
The cost for the excursion is $30 and the supply of a child opal card. This covers the cost of the coach 
and the Guided Tour. 
 
To assist with payment the following payment plan has been arranged: 

• $10 deposit with return of consent form due Friday 27 May 2022. 
• $20 no later than Friday 10 June 2022. 

 
Alternatively full payment may be made to the office before Friday 27 May 2022. 
 
Students will depart from school at 6:45am and return to school at 3.30pm.  Please ensure your child is 
at school at 6.30am so we can mark rolls and be ready to leave at 6:45am sharp.  
 
Travel will be by seat-belted coach to Manly and by ferry from Manly to Circular Quay. Students will 
participate in an organised Walking Tour of the Rocks dressed in First Fleet costumes provided by The 
Rocks Walking Tours and in activities at Barangaroo Reserve. 
 
Students will need a child opal card topped with $5 in order to access the Ferry 
at Manly. The cost of the Ferry is $4.70. The child opal card (as seen to the 
right) is different to the student card used for travel to and from school. Cards 
can be purchased at Coles Wyoming. Please contact the excursion coordinator 
if you need any information.  
 
Accompanying staff are Mr Walter, Miss Phillips, Mrs Rio, Mrs Lenton, Mrs Walker and Miss Loaney. 
 
Students are to be dressed in full school uniform wearing a school jumper and are required to bring:  
 hat 
 small backpack with, recess and lunch in separate plastic bags, clearly labelled with their name, 

pencil, eraser and clipboard 
 2 bottles of water 
 child opal card (loaded with $5) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Lara Lenton           Rebecca Wild 
EXCURSION COORDINATOR        PRINCIPAL  
12 May 2022 
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Following money procedures, please return your deposit ($10) to the school office by Friday 27 May 
2022 or full payment and consent form in an envelope. 
 
I give my consent for _____________________ of class ______ to participate in the excursion to 
Manly, Circular Quay and Barangaroo on Thursday 16 June 2022. 
 
 
My child has the following special or medical needs (please provide full details) 
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________ 
 
I understand transport is by coach and ferry and students will walk around The Rocks and Barangaroo 
Reserve. 
 
I will be paying for the excursion through (please tick): 
 
 Full payment of $30 enclosed 
 Payment plan deposit of $10 enclosed 

 
I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health 
COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I 
acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst 
attending and participating at this event. I confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any 
symptoms of illness, and/or if directed to isolate under public health orders. 
 
 
 
I give permission for my child to receive medical treatment in case of emergency. 
 
  _          
Signature        Date 
 

 
 
Privacy Advice 
The information provided on this form is being obtained for the purpose of ascertaining relevant medical information, requirements and other 
health care related needs about students who are currently enrolled at Wyoming Public School and who are participating in school excursions, 
sporting activities or other educational or school activities. 
 
It will be used by officers of the NSW Department of Education and Training to assist planning, to support students, and to minimise risks 
when conducting school excursions, sporting or other school activities. 
 
Other persons or agencies that may be provided with this information include, but are not limited to, volunteers and members of external 
organisations who join with the school or are otherwise involved in the planning or delivery of the excursion, sporting or other school activity; 
and persons that may be called upon to provide health care treatment or other assistance during or as a consequence of such excursions or 
activities.  
 
Provision of this information is not required by law. However, a failure to provide the information may mean that your child can not participate 
in a particular excursion or school activity. In such circumstances the school will make available a sound alternative educational experience. 
 
Provision of this information will significantly assist the school in planning a safer educational activity.  It will be stored securely. If you have 
any concerns about provision of this information, please contact the school principal to discuss further. 
You may correct any personal information provided at any time by contacting the school office. 

Excursion Consent Form ~ To Manly, The Rocks and Barangaroo 
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